
VIRTUAL 
SPEAKER 
S E R I E S

OAWWA Diversity and Inclusion Committee 
along with the Young Professionals Committee

brought to you by:

Sierra McCreary
Project Manager and Office Lead for Black & Veatch

Sierra McCreary has 15 years of experience 

in the water and wastewater industry. She has 

been with Black & Veatch since 2005, where 

she is currently a Project Manager and Office 

Lead for the Columbus, OH team. Sierra manages 

a variety of projects including water and 

wastewater treatment, conveyance and 

rehab, as well as dam infrastructure. Sierra is a 

graduate of Drexel University with Bachelor’s and 

Master’s of Science degrees in Environmental 

Engineering.

WOMENWOMEN  
  IN WATER

Join us for a virtual discussion 

highlighting the diverse voices and 

experiences of some very valuable, 

interesting and leading professionals 

in the Ohio water industry.

WHEN:
March 4, 2021 at 5:30 pm EST

REGISTRATION:
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/women-in-
water-sierra-mccrearymarch-2021-
registration-141825663377

for more information contact: 
DiversityinWaterOhio@gmail.com

Featuring

Celebrating Women’s History Month

DIVERSITY DIVERSITY 
  IN WATER
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Sierra McCreary has 15 years of experience 

in the water and wastewater industry. She has 

been with Black & Veatch since 2005, where she 

is currently a Project Manager and Office Lead 

for the Columbus, OH team. Sierra manages a 

variety of projects including water and wastewater 

treatment, conveyance and rehab, as well as 

dam infrastructure.  Sierra is a graduate of Drexel 

University with Bachelor’s and Master’s of Science 

degrees in Environmental Engineering. 

Sierra has been a member of AWWA for 16 years. 

She began her journey with AWWA in Pennsylvania 

where she received the Rising Tide Award for 

service on the Conference Planning Committee 

and as Chair of the Young Professionals Committee. 

Sierra relocated to Columbus in 2010 and 

continued her involvement with the young 

professionals, serving as Chair of the Ohio section 

Young Professionals Committee from 2011 to 2014.  

Sierra received the Larry Valentine Recruitment 

Award for two consecutive years in recognition of 

her efforts in recruiting new members to the section. 

She also assisted with planning of the joint AWWA/

WEF One Water Ohio conferences in 2014 and 

2018. She then served on the board for four years 

as the Southeast District Trustee. For the past two 

years she has served on the One Water planning 

taskforce, and as Vice Chair and now Chair of the 

Section.  
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